
Debbie Doss 
 
I am sending my comments here because I was unable to type in my email address in the box
provided on your comment from. It appears inactive and comments cannot be submitted until that
box is filled in.

Comments:

The Arkansas Watertrails Partnership works with other organizations to create paddling trails in
Arkansas. We have engaged in a strong volunteer effort to clean trash out of the Buffalo River. This
summer we have seen a river choked with algae down the entire length of the river and increasing
in severity after the confluence with big creek. Our members have floated the river for over 40
years and have never seen such polluted conditions. We are confident that C&H Hog CAFO it the
major contributor to this situation. We strongly urge you to deny any new permit for C&H.
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